
 

 
 

PULBOROUGH PARISH COUNCIL 
Swan View, Lower Street 

Pulborough 
West Sussex RH20 2BF 

Telephone:  01798 873532 
Email: clerk@pulboroughparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 
MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON 

RECREATION AND OPEN SPACES HELD ON  
                  THURSDAY 11TH OCTOBER 2018 

                                          AT THE SPORTS PAVILION 
 

 
PRESENT:   Cllrs Henly (Chairman), Bignell, Court, Hare, Lawson and Quested. 
 
REPRESENTATIVES:  Mr M Woolgar (Cricket Club), Mr and Mrs Nunns (Allotments), 
Mr M Walsh (Snooker Club & Sports & Social Club (S&SC)) & Mr T Reilly (Pulborough 
Football Club (PFC) & S&SC). 
 
IN ATTENDANCE:  Mrs L Underwood (Deputy Clerk) 
 
The meeting opened at 7.30pm. 
 
13. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies were received from Mr L Adsett (Bowling Club), Cllrs. Caplin & Clarke. 
 
14. MINUTES 
 The Minutes of the Meeting held on 13th September 2018 were received, agreed 

and signed as an accurate record.  
 
15. REPRESENTATIVES’ REPORTS AND ITEMS 
 
 Allotments 
 Nothing really to report. The Deputy Clerk advised that the plot next to Mr & Mrs 

Nunns will be worked on w/c 22.10.18. 
 

Cricket Club (PCC) 
The cricket pitch has been scarified and re-seeded in preparation for next year. The 
AGM of the Sussex Cricket League will be held at the end of the month, when a new 
constitution is to be agreed. There will now be 4 leagues – a Premier league and the 
remaining leagues will be split into areas – West, Mid & East, it is unsure how this 
will work in practice. 
 
Snooker Club 
There are 2 teams in the league, which has started again and membership is up. 
The Snooker Club have been able to pay their rent in advance this year. 
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PFC 
The Football Club now has 2 teams as the Patriot players have amalgamated to 
form a second PFC team. Both teams won last Saturday. 
 
S&SC 
All is going well, memberships are due again this month and all membership 
paperwork has been updated to comply with the new GDPR regulations. 
 
Additional Matters 
The advisory representatives were asked if they knew why 2 hazel bushes were 
planted just outside of the recreation ground, was it to stop balls being 
kicked/thrown over to the houses. Representatives did not know but Mr T Reilly did 
comment that it did prevent balls going into resident’s gardens. As the hazel bushes 
are getting a bit thick in places, they really need cutting back, not the height, just the 
thickness of the branches. Mr T Reilly will go and have a look at the hazel bushes to 
see if this would cause any problem and report back to the Deputy Clerk. All the 
other representatives confirmed this would not be a problem. 

 
16. DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 The next meeting is scheduled for 15th November 2018.  
 
 
The meeting closed at 7.44pm 
 
 
 
…………………………………….. Chairman 

 

……………………………….. …Date 


